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GTDC’s Monsoon Trekking Expedition to Kapool Waterfalls,  
Dharbandora on Sunday, 1st July 

 

 

 

Panjim,  June  26:  Feel the  cool and  refreshing ambience at Dharbandora’s Kapool Waterfalls 
on Sunday, 1st July 2018.   
 
This is GTDC’s  third  Monsoon Trekking Expedition  for the season and promises to be  as 
exciting as the previous two.  
This   week’s trek to the  
Kapool waterfalls will cover a total stretch of 6 kms.  with captivating and  breathtaking views. 
The trek is easy, short and downhill through muddy terrain. The one way journey by bus will 
cover  35 kms. 
This expedition  will  give  you  a unique experience  of Dharbandora. 
   
The trekking expedition is open to all especially those with a spirit for adventure and nature 
lovers. 
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Transport arrangements have been made from Mapusa 7.30  am and Panjim 8.30 a.m.  Margao 
8.30 am   and  Ponda 9.15 am. Yummy lunch will be provided at NV Eco Farms.  
Interested trekkers are requested to carry along  an extra pair of clothes, rainwear, trekking 
shoes, drinking  water, snacks and binoculars.  No smoking and   consumption of alcohol will be 
permitted. 
The charges for the trek including lunch Rs. 800/- only.  
 
Please note: The expedition is not recommended for those who are physically unfit. 
 

Date:  1st July  2018 

Location:  Kapool Waterfalls, Dharbandora 

For bookings and more information, Contact Mr. Anil Dalal, GTDC – 9422057704, 
8379022215 

 
For online booking please visit: goa-tourism.com 
 
Twitter: @TourismGoa 
Facebook: officialgoatourism 
 


